May News

Dear Parents,

This month our focus will be on the lives of the presidents. Each student will research the life of one of our country's presidents. Their research should focus on the contributions made to the United States by that president. A short 1 page typed report will be written using their research. Students will also complete a portrait of their chosen president.

Wednesday, May 17, our class will be traveling to Fort Wayne to tour the History Museum and the Allen County Court House. We will have a sack lunch at the History Museum and then finish our day with a tour of the Allen County Court House. If you wish to join us, please sign up for the trip at the bottom of your student's permission slip form.

The Art Fair/Awards Night will be held on May 18. Please come and enjoy all of our beautiful creations. Please send in a brown paper bag a few days before this event. We will use these bags to take home all of the art projects completed though out the year. Our rock collections will also be on display at this time.

This year has been a great year. I will truly miss these

students. I would like to thank all of the parents for the many hours that were devoted to helping their child with their homework, studying for tests, as well as all the special projects that were given through out the year.

Have a great summer! Mrs. Edelman